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U.S. Chamber of CommerceC 1615 H Street, NW 
Wash ington, DC 20062-2000 

uschamber.com 

April 4, 2024 

April Tabor 
Secretary 
Federal Trade Commission 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW Suite CC-5610 (Annex C) 
Washington, DC 20580 

Re: Request for Extension to Provide Written Comments Ahead of Informal 
Hearing on Trade Regulation Rule on Unfair or Deceptive Fees 

Dear Ms. Tabor: 

The U.S. Chamber of Commerce requests that the Federal Trade Commission 
extend the comment period by at least a week for written submissions associated with 
the April 24th informal hearing on the proposed regulation on unfair or deceptive fees. 

The incredibly short turnaround time is insufficient. The notice published in the 
Federal Register comes less than a month ahead of the informal hearing and 
commenters invited to participate were given only two weeks, until April 10th, to submit 
anything in writing. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Heather 
Senior Vice President 
International Regulatory Affairs & Antitrust 
U.S. Chamber of Commerce 

https://uschamber.com



